

Charleston Elementary School

West Charleston, VT 05872 255 Center School Road Telephone: (802) 895-2915 Fax: (802) 895-2611 Chris Lawson, Principal https://ces.ncsuvt.org

2/14/2021

Mustang Families,

Here are a few reminders and updates of the week to come!

Mustang Tower Celebration: The tower is about full. This will be the fourth celebration this year! Students earn coins by being safe, respectful, and responsible. The coins are then placed in their class jar, then the school tower. We are hopeful that the tower will be filled this week!

Spelling Bee: The CES Spelling bee will be held on Thursday, February 18th at 1:30 PM. We will hold the Bee virtually. Each class will have up to two participants. The link below will allow parents to view the Bee.

meet.google.com/sxi-wpff-wge

Town Meeting Informational Meeting: School books are available. They will be placed at both Charleston Post Offices as well as in Scampy's and the Corner Store. Given COVID-19, we will hold our Annual School Meeting virtually. The informational meeting will be held on Monday, March 1st at 6PM on Zoom. We will also spend time at our February 10th meeting to explain the budget. This will be the time for the community to ask questions and better understand the proposed school budget. We will plan to record the February meeting to post online in case people are unable to attend but are interested in the learning.

Town Meeting Flyer:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CEZP152It3v-cPywVIIbF3o4DQ6k5ljo/view?usp=sharing

CES Budget Book: https://ces.ncsuvt.org/

Town Meeting Info: Charleston Annual Town & School District Meeting ELECTION Tuesday, March 2, 20201

Vote at the polls from 10:00 am to 7:00 pm Town Clerk's Office, 5063 VT Route 105

OR

Request an absentee ballot:

- Online at mvp.vermont.gov
- Request by phone 895-2814

- Drop of a request form at the Town Clerk's Office (attached)
- Email townofcharlestonvt@comcast.net Ask for the Town & School Meeting ballot and include your name & mailing address

Important! Absentee ballots must be requested by 3:00pm on March 1st and received by the Clerk before 7:00 pm on March 2nd. Ballots will be available by February 10th.

Online voter registration available at https://olvr.vermont.gov/

Absentee Ballot Form:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oO1i0NKBaFz_A6wBZSV0MkhsUW9-NZf1/view?usp=sharing

Flannel Friday: 2/5/2021 Flyer:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1g4Lj6gR21W4KpeQR0IXHpF7YCeudhC1P/view?usp=sharing

Schedule: Please remember the changes in the schedule in the following weeks:

2/18--Spelling Bee

2/22-3/2--Winter Break--No School

3/1--Town Meeting Informational Meeting at 6PM (virtual)

3/2--Town Meeting--Australian Ballot

I hope you enjoy your weekend. As always, please let me know if you have any questions. Be Safe!

Sincerely,

Chris Lawson

Principal